
Thank you,
River City
Youth Ops for
the backyard
cleanup!

PASS OVER FAREWELL
CELEBRATION- AUG 10

AUGUST 23  BANJO
MUSIC AT ITS BEST! 

RD INTRODUCING NEW SL
MERCHANDISE! 

Thank you for selling out this event
in just 3 days! Special appreciation
promos debuted this day will be
shared with all August 10th-24th, so
even if you didn’t get a ticket you
can join in on the celebration.

Wanting a new way to be involved and make
a difference in the future of Stage Left
Theater?  Consider joining the board or a
committee!  Meetings are monthly and a
great way to build and share your talents &
skills with the community.  

Committees include Fundraising, Strategic
Planning, and Diversity, Equality & Inclusion. 
For more information, please email: 
board.stageleft2011@gmail.com  
or apply at: 
https://form.jotform.com/250265164659159

You spoke and we listened!  Thanks to
incredible community feedback, we
are delighted to debut new merch
items!  Introductory Promo Prices Aug
10-24.

Seeking Board & Committee Members! 

Bright Comet’s
Carrie: A bloody
success! 

July 2025

COMING SOON: 
AUGUST OF APPRECIATION

COMING SOON: 
AUGUST OF APPRECIATION

Welcome,
Kalispel Tribe
as our
Thanksgiving
Play sponsor !

Join us for a fun and laidback
concert featuring the phenomenal
Joey Quintana, aka Banjoey! Enjoy a
tasty beverage & revel as we close
out August of Appreciation in style! 



SEASON 13
SUBSCRIPTIONS
 ON SALE NOW.

4 Core Shows 
3 Festivals 
2 Special Events 
ONE INCREDIBLE SEASON

Phone: 509-838-9727 
Address: 108 W 3  Ave rd

Spokane WA 99201

boxoffice.stageleft@gmail.com

www.stagelefttheater.org

DONATE HERE 

July 2025; Vol 2 

COMING SOON: 
AUGUST OF APPRECIATION

COMING SOON: 
AUGUST OF APPRECIATION

on deck to enter stage left: Directors’ NotesDirectors’ Notes
Stage Left has a strong history of great leaders; visionaries that made their
mark and helped build our community.  As the new Triumvirate Leadership
team, this legacy could be a bit daunting to step into ...however, you all
have welcomed us and shown so much support!   THANK YOU!  

In these turbulent times, art provides inspiration, respite, and something
positive to put your efforts and energy towards...and because of our
amazing donors and patrons, we get to MAKE AND SHARE art!  

This August we are focusing on sharing our appreciation; appreciation for
our patrons, our sponsors, and the opportunity to be a place where great
art begins. 

 We are pleased to share TWO special events at half the rate of standard
tickets for patrons to enjoy, and will be sharing some announcements,
promotions & updates from the Mondial du Theatre Festival in Monaco! 

We are just a phone call or email away should you have any questions.

With gratitude- Kearney, Dahveed & Moss 

THANK YOU! 

CONTACT US


